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Mey 21, 1946,

Gonorel James H, Doolittle,
Shell Union 011 Corporation,
50 Vet 50th Strvet,

New York City, N.Y.

Dear Conoral:

Upon returning to the office aiter
being laid up a few dayes with & bad cold, I found
your overseas cap which I am delighted to add Ho
edd to my collection of caps of distinguished Army
and Navy personnel.

You overlooked autégrephing the cap,
so I wonder 1f you would mind sending me a little
card vhich I can plece in the cap ldentifying it
end meking it all the more interesting in the
collection., I shall aprreciate it vexry much,

I hope you will find an opportunity
to come this wvay soon ag I would enjoy a visld

with Jou,

Again, thanls a million for the
contribution to my hat collection and with sincere

personal vegads, I an

Sincerely,

AGC3KD



